
Mac GSA
Welcome!



What is GSA?

The GSA (or Gender-Sexuality Alliance) is a club where we welcome all 
members of the LGBTQ+ community and allies to come together to 
create a supportive environment for queer students.

At a typical meeting, we will have discussions about any topics relating 
to human sexuality and gender, as well as play games and just have 
fun together.

We also participate in advocacy work, specifically to increase inclusivity 
and awareness within Macdonald Collegiate Institute.



Disclaimers

We have a strict policy against hate within the club. This includes, but is not limited 
to homophobia, transphobia, racism, sexism, etc.

Slurs are not tolerated and we ask that you do not use them at any point.

As well, at the GSA, we use the word “queer” in a RECLAIMED way. It’s usage is not 
meant to attack or put down anyone and is purely used as a way to describe any 
member of the LGBTQ+ community.

As well, any information about your identity you disclose at meetings will be kept 
confidential, as we do not wish to out any attendees. We also ask that you do not 
share information about other members to those outside of club meetings unless 
you have their permission.



Please consider joining us!

As of the 2021-2022 school year, 
we have our meetings on every 
Wednesday of Week 2 in the 
Drama room from 2:45 to 3:45.

We hope to see you there!


